
FEI COMPLIANT - HIND BOOTS GUIDELINES

ONE SHELL FETLOCK BOOTS DOUBLE  SHELL FETLOCK BOOTS

ADULT HORSES

According to the Jumping Rules approved by the FEI General Assembly, only hind boots as described in  JRS Art. 257.2.3 and Art. 257.2.4 may be 
used at international Jumping Events. Here below the list of the allowed ones.
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E1287E2177-E2177P

E112HL

E113HL

E1218CEX

E1239

E111HL

IMPORTANT NOTICE:
Our guideline is valid according to the rules referring to the “FEI JUMPING 
RULES 27th edition”. You can check them at p. 42-43-44. In case of further 
modifications to such rules or if you have any doubts, we strongly recom-
mend you to check FEI Rules before any purchase of hind boots. Please 
make sure to check and comply to these rules before and during competitions 
as ZANDONÁ will not be held responsible for any disqualification. Complaints 
on our products will not be accepted in any case.

*Make sure to check the absence of a rubber insert inside your boots because 
productions prior to 2020 included a rubber insert which is not allowed by the 
new regulations.



YOUNG HORSES 5 TO 8 YEARS OLD

E1137-E1137C E1177E1117-E1117C E1127-E1127C E1217CEX E1234EXE1217-E1217C E1234

E2137-E2137PE1287 E2177-E2177P
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